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11 June 2020 

 

 

To:  Parents & Carers of Year 6 pupils 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are pleased to see some of our Year 6 pupils returning to school, whilst others continue 

to successfully learn from home following our online learning resources.  

We have now organised our pods based on the numbers of pupils attending school and would 

like to finalise our plans to allow us to consider a wider opening to some other pupils before 

the end of the school year. 

If you are wishing to send your child to school, please let the school office 

(ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org),   know by 9.00am Monday 15th June, as it would be 

unlikely that we would be able to accommodate any further requests after this date.  

Once again, I would like to thank you all for the support you have shown the school and I wish 

you and your families well in these unusual times.   

Please keep safe. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
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